
GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 

PUBLIC PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

 

The Government of Anguilla is interested in ensuring that the pool of potential suppliers who 

may be contracted under procurement methods allowing such contact includes as many 

interested and qualified vendors as possible.  As such, the Registration process for public 

procurement is now open to all suitably qualified companies. Registration will cover a one-

year period from 01
st
 May 2015 to 30

th
 April 2016 and is renewable annually. 

GoA will attempt to include all registered vendors in each Request for Quotations for all 

goods and/or services for which their company has been approved as a Supplier.  Registered 

vendors may also be eligible for Emergency and/or Sole Source procurement opportunities.  

Where the list of eligible vendors is too large to include all persons on the list in a single 

bidding opportunity, selection from the list may be made in accordance with specified 

criteria, or by rotation, or by a combination of both.   

Vendors may apply for registration at the basic level for a fee of EC$100.00 or at level 1 for a 

fee of EC$150.00.  The Registration fee is payable upon confirmation of eligibility.  A 

processing fee of EC$15.00 is payable upon submission of your registration application form.  

Application forms may be may be retrieved online at www.gov.ai/forms.php or collected 

from the Inland Revenue Department or the Procurement Unit.  For more information please 

contact Ms. Ludiane Leveret-Richardson at (264) 497-2547 or Ludiane.Leveret-

Richardson@gov.ai. 

http://www.gov.ai/

